Report from the Committee on Admissions

January 25, 2013

The committee relayed that Alyssa McCloud reported the following information:

Apps for the fall are up about 4% from last year and the quality is up slightly as well. We will cap our admits at a lower rate to ensure we bring in a smaller class, this should drive quality up even more.
As for the spring we had record enrollment of 30 freshman (normally we bring in about 8) and also record transfer enrollment for the spring. Normally we bring in about 90-100 transfer students in the spring. This year we brought in 119.
Also a reminder we have open house on Feb 17 and already have almost 600 students rsvped.
